
 

 

 

Special Events   

Well – it looks like our entire winter decided 
to come during 2 weeks in February!  Wow! 
 
Our OML Ceremony was Feb 15th at 

6:30pm.  We were able to celebrate 146 

students and over 600 hours of community 

service!  Special Guests included Zoe 

Watson (Superintendent ASD-S) and Dr. 

Nancy Grant (Mayor of Rothesay).  Special 

thanks to Greg Hemmings (Hemmings 

House) for his message to our students 

about what we can do to write the 

awesome story of our lives.     

Sixty-one 8th grade students and six teacher 
chaperones enjoyed a fabulous 4 days in 
Quebec City during Carnival.  The weather 
was cold but the hearts were warm as we 
learned about the history of the city as well 
as participated in a number of unique 
activities (tubing, snowshoeing, 
dogsledding, circus school and more).   
 
Our Ski/Snowboard Team has finished up 
at Poley Mountain.  Thanks to both school 
staff and parent volunteers for making 
themselves available to chaperone on 
Monday nights.   
 

 

 

 

 

Activity Period 

We are looking to make activity period even 

better and are in need of parent volunteers 

for April and May.  Could you offer a 4 week 

session for 40 minutes a week?  (Knitting, 

yoga, fitness training, jewelry making, 

Ultimate Frisbee?)  Think about it!  Contact 

Ms. Marr at Angela.marr@nbed.nb.ca 

Art @ the Park 

During the month of February, students 

have be creating an original painting with 

local artist, Deanna Musgrave. This project 

has been made possible by a grant from the 

Province of New Brunswick and will 

continue in March. 

Special Dates: 

March 6-10: March Break 
March 14: PSSC 6:30pm 
March 16: School Social and Dance 

6-8pm 
March 27: Report Cards go home 
March 30: Parent Teacher, 4-7pm 
March 31: No School for Students 

Parent Teacher 9-11am 
Professional Learning for 
Staff  
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